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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

As part of the A Level Biology course, students are required to study animal behaviour and courtship. In 

order to give the boys a more practical application of the ideas being presented to them, we take them to 

Chester Zoo to analyse the behaviours of the primate group housed there.  

 

The date for this trip is Monday 28th January and the cost is £15. The boys will be back in time for 

school buses home so no alternative transport arrangements will need to be made.  

 

If you give permission for your son to attend, please contact the bursar department 0151 928 3308 to 

make your payment by card. Could you please reference Chester Zoo.  

 

Regards, 

 
Miss J Whitehead 

Head of Biology 
 

tel:0151%20928%203308

